
 

 

Dear Parents 
 
Year 4 will soon be undertaking their new Challenge Pack entitled Bolts and Bones and in order to 
support children’s learning, we will be visiting the Stoke City’s football stadium. On this visit children will 
go behind the scenes at a premier league stadium and will also get the opportunity to take part in a 
session run by the Stoke community team in their state of the art Academy Dome.  
 
The trip will take place on Friday 3rd November and Children will not need to arrive at school any earlier 
than their usual time (8:50am) and we will be returning to school by 3:15. 
 
On the visit, children will be required to wear tracksuit bottoms, a jumper (the Dome can be pretty cold) 
and trainers due to the activity that will be taking place in the Dome. They will also require a packed 
lunch; this will be provided by the school if your child is entitled to free school meals.  Although no 
spending money is necessary. 
 
The school has already contributed towards the cost of the visit and so we are asking for a parental 
contribution of £10.50 which will go towards the cost of training session and transportation.   
 
Please return the attached permission slip along with payment to either the class teacher or the school 
office by Wednesday 1st November. 
 
Unfortunately, if funding is not sufficient, we would need to review whether the visit could take place. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact either myself or the school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr K Bourke 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Trip to Britannia Stadium 
 
I give permission for my child…………………………………………………………….to go on the above trip 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………..Parent/Carer      Date………………………… 
 
 


